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October 3, 2003  
Electronic Bulletin No. 441 
RE: Photo Drivers License Required at CSX South Kearny, NJ 
 
 
 
To all Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
Please take note of the following announcement from CSX regarding a new 
security requirement at the South Kearny, New Jersey terminal: 
 
October 02, 2003       
 
Photo Drivers License Required - South Kearny    
 
Security measures have been increased at CSX Intermodal's South Kearny 
terminal. Effective immediately, all drivers are required to present their photo 
drivers license during final outbound departure when pulling equipment out of 
South Kearny. Only a photo type license will be accepted, no exceptions.  
 
Please make note of the requirement and notify your drayman pulling loads or 
empties to plan for this policy change.   
 
 
Brenda Donato 
Pacer Stacktrain 
2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 
Concord, CA 94521 
925-887-1583 Direct 
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